
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us at the GCMFA Annual Dinner 

for an enlightening presentation by 

Meyrick Payne 
Management Practice, Inc. 

 

The evening will begin with a reception at 4:30 p.m. and a Sponsor’s Raffle of an  

iPad Mini followed by dinner and GCMFA annual meeting, then our keynote speaker… 

 

 

Mutual Fund Career Tracks 

Have You Concerned? 
New Opportunities Ahead 

by Meyrick Payne 

 

C. Meyrick Payne, Managing Partner of Management Practice, Inc. works extensively on issues of governance with the firm's 

mutual fund practice. 

He has been actively involved in the preparation of information required by independent trustees for the renewal of 

management and advisory contracts. He has also taken a leading role in the preparation and compilation of MPI's "Annual 

Survey of Mutual Fund Directors' Compensation and Best Governance Practices" as well as MPI's "Annual Survey of Mutual 

Fund Profitability". Meyrick has served as an expert witness on behalf of independent mutual fund directors and has counseled 

others during troubled times. He has presented at numerous MFDF, ICI, NICSA and IFIC conferences regarding fund 

governance.  

Meyrick has written widely on issues relating to mutual funds, including numerous monthly Bulletins and three plays about 

mutual fund governance. He has also published two books, The Uneasy Chaperone: A Resource for Independent Directors of 

Mutual Funds and The Critical Role of Independent Directors of Mutual Funds: an Uneasy Chaperone's Perspective.  

He formerly served as the CFO and director of Reeves Communications Corporation, a public television production and direct 

marketing company, and worked for McKinsey & Co., where he consulted in the Banking and Finance practice. He qualified 

as a British Chartered Accountant and a CPA while working for KPMG Peat Marwick in London, New York and Denver.  

He received his M.B.A. from Amos Tuck School at Dartmouth College (1969). His early education was completed in England 

where he served in the British equivalent of the US National Guard.  

Program & Dinner   -   $65/person 
Deadline for reservations: Wednesday, December 4, 2013 

GCMFA Annual Meeting & Dinner Program 

Wednesday, December 11, 2013 

The University Club of Cincinnati 
401 E. 4

th
 Street, Cincinnati, Ohio, 45202 

Parking is available in the Guilford School Lot after 5:00 pm, located on 4
th

 St.  

just east of the Club. Overflow parking is provided in the Western & Southern garage. 



 
PO Box 31206  /  Cincinnati, OH 45231 
Phone: 513-939-2652  /  Fax: 513-939-2653 
www.gcmfa.org  /  info@gcmfa.org 

 
REGISTRATION FORM 

 

Reservation Deadline 12/4/13 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Annual Meeting & Dinner Program 

Wednesday, December 11, 2013 
University Club 

(parking at Guilford School lot after 5:00 or the Western and Southern Garage) 

$65 per person 
 

   
Company:  

   
Name:  Email* Address: 

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
*Confirmation emails will be sent with driving Total Number Attendees  

directions one week prior to event. Program Fee x         $65 

 Amount of Remittance $ 

 

To make a reservation:   

1. Fax this form to 513-939-2653 or email to info@gcmfa.org 
    Note:  A reservation is a financial commitment 

2. Then mail your remittance payable to GCMFA at the above address with a copy of this form 
    Sorry, no credit cards accepted 
 
Questions?  Contact Jill Claire at 513-939-2652 

http://www.gcmfa.org/

